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As a Neutral Bay resident i wish to express my feelings in being strongly against this project. 
 
While I understand that State Government is working towards a greater goal, I feel it is a 
astounding that exhaust stacks are not being filtered. 
To me it even seems NEGLIGENT when taken into account the proximity of many schools in 
the stack areas. 
 
I also wish to protest the loss of the pedestrian/cycle bridge from near St Leonards Park to 
Merlin St and the adjoining Miller St underpass. 


